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April 29, 2024 
 
 
The following is an addendum to the Notice of Sealed Bid Auction for a Precision 
International Fire Tanker 
 
General Terms of Sale, Section 8 
 
According to section 8 of the General Terms of Sale, the City will convey a Certificate of 
Title. In our search for the title, it was discovered there was no official registration of the 
apparatus upon purchase and Belton does not contain an official title. In research with The 
Department of Motor Vehicles, a fire apparatus operated by a political subdivision in the 
State of Missouri is not required to be registered with The State of Missouri. Further 
verification through the Division of Motor Vehicles, we have confirmed there is no need 
for a title to transfer ownership. Buyers, rather private or as a part of a political subdivision, 
will only be required to present a bill of sale if they need or want to submit a title application 
for this vehicle.   
 
Please refer any questions you may have to: 
 
John Sapp 
Fire Chief 
Belton Fire Department 
816-331-7969 
jsapp@beltonfire.org 
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